
 

 

 

Dear Medicare Patient, 
 
Medicare now covers an Annual Wellness Visit (AWV). 
 
Medicare guidelines require that certain key elements of your health history be reviewed. In 

order to help your visit be more productive for you and your doctor, it is most important that 

you complete the enclosed Medicare Annual Wellness Visit form before coming to the office.  

Please pay particular attention to the forms for Healthcare Proxy and Designation of a Personal 

Representative. 

 

Please feel free to have a family member or friend assist you if necessary.  Please do not mail 

this form back to us.  Bring it to the office with you to your exam. 
 

Please contact your physician's office if you have any questions.  

Thank you for your assistance. 


